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Whitlock, Melissa

From: Pauline Organ 
Sent: 06 September 2023 16:39
To: Cottam Solar Project
Subject: proposed cable route through Normanby by Stow

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Deadline, HEO

Yesterday's meeting was helpful and it is interesting to discover that not all interested parties were 
consulted, in fact, they were actively ignored and encouraged to think it is all ' a done deal'....far from it! 
'Audi alteram partem', hear both sides, is a fundamental of English law. 
 
A site visit is planned in the near future, essential. You will be able to see how ridiculous and unnecessary, 
the proposed route through 8-9 dwellings, is.  It passes within 1m of dwellings and the planned 
development has already started. 
I wish to bring to your attention another relevant factor. 
 
The large yellow square indicates a temporary operational site., presently put on the DMV behind West 
Farm cottages.  THE LANDONER HAS ALREADY ASKED THE TENANTS TO VACATE THE FIELD, REMOVING 
SHEEP AND PONY.  I am concerned that this is another 'greed' move. The income from the field rent is 
small compared to that which would be paid to site the works pad. 
If the cable route is moved to the south, through the open field, as proposed by ALL RESIDENTS, the 
landowner of the DMV may lose his income as it may be too far away to be useful. Therefore, of course he 
will not want any objections raised. Pleased be aware of this and pass it on to Island Green, Cottam Solar 
and all other parties you think involved. 
 
I look forward to attending the site visit and being informed of the promised geophysical investigation in 
the southerly field belonging to Mr Pace. 
 
Pauline Organ 




